
 
 
 

Hello Parents and Carers! 
 
I would like to thank all the parents who joined 
us for our parents drop in coffee morning, and I 
hope that more parents can join us for our next 
one on Wednesday 13th February, we have 
changed the times slightly to accommodate 
parents who’s younger children attend Rubery 
Nursery. Please see Diary Dates box for times. 
 
As the cold weather is approaching, please 
could you ensure that the students are dressed 
appropriately for outdoor play.  It is important 
that all students wear a school jumper or 
cardigan.  
 
Please ensure that students are using the online 
homework programmes. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs Francis 

Diary Dates 
Wednesday 13th February 
Parent Drop In  
8.45am – 9.30am & 2.45pm –  3.15pm 
Thursday 14th February 
School Themed Lunch 
Friday 15th February 
Half Term  
Monday 25th February 
Children Back to School 
Tuesday 26th February  
Yr 5 – Trip to Think Tank 
Height, Weight & Hearing – Reception Children 
Wednesday 27th February 
Height, Weight & Hearing – Reception Children 
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COLMERS FARM PRIMARY 
SCHOOL 

Friday 1st February, 2019 

CELEBRATION 
ASSEMBLY 

Alfie, Sophie, Lillie-Rae and Max in 
Reception 

Kayden, Louise, Tyler and Ruby in 
Year 1 

Thomas, Maisie, Chad and Ethan in 
Year 2 

Well Done 
for receiving Certificates in assembly today. 

ATTENDANCE 
WHOLE SCHOOL 

THIS WEEK 93.2% 
    BEST CLASS 
ATTENDANCE 

Cedar (KS2): 98% & 
Oak (KS1): 93.8% 

Well done to 
Cedar & Oak 

class!

WELL DONE  
Who won the 100% raffle ticket? 
This week’s KS1 Assembly, Robert was the 

lucky boy to win the prize, and Ava P in KS2 
was also this week’s lucky winner. 

HOT CHOCOLATE FRIDAY 

Freya in Year 2, 
Carla, Pippa, Josie and Maisey in Year 3 
Madheeha in Year 4, Memma and Nyasha in Year 5 

Do you have uniform that no longer fits 
your child, then please donate to: 

Rubery Schools Community Swop Shop 

They can also provide you with uniform for 
your child. Then contact: 

ruberyswopshop@outlook.com 

Let us support our local community 

 
BREAKFAST CLUB – 7.35am  

50p PER CHILD, PER DAY 
There are still spaces available in breakfast 
club, please contact the school office if you   

are interested 
 

Parents and Carers, The game ‘Fortnite’ is rated 12, and therefore should not be played by 
children under that age. This rating is in place due to its violent nature.  

Playing inappropriate games is a safeguarding concern and will be taken seriously. 




